
June 28, 2019 

Intent to run for a Directors seat in the 2019 River Ridge Election 

Fellow Property Owners, my name is Kevin Jetter and I am asking for your vote in our upcoming 
election. I have previously served on the Board from 2012 until 2018. I have accomplished many goals 
while serving but there are many more that need our attention. 

River Ridge is our community and if elected I will continue to help improve and update all common 
properties to improve our property value. Nothing can happen overnight; I have been and will be 
dedicated to serving you while in office. 

During the last few years, I feel that we have many different groups trying to improve River Ridge. I will 
try to bring these separate groups together to work as one team to accomplish our mission, to make 
River Ridge a family friendly campground again. 

I have a good rapport with local law enforcement and rescue squad personnel and will continue to work 
with them to make River Ridge safe for all of our owners. I have assisted them on many calls and will 
keep responding when needed. 

Since my term expired last August, I have continued to support the current Board. I have served as co­
chair for three departments (golf course, maintenance, and security). After this election, no matter the 
results, I will do my best for River Ridge and all of the Property Owners by improving our community. 

ThankY
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�-Kevin Jetter 

Lot 35E 


